
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Friday, May 26, 2006 10:10 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 26 May 2006

07/02/2006

 

 Unsubscribe from further mailings 

 

Dear David Barthelmy 

It is Friday and the beginning of another "holiday" weekend in the UK! 

The e-Rocks website is open as usual and today has added 3 Seller pages: 

Jesse Fisher Updates  

Bestminerals 

TVM (update iminent.)  

Auction 38 starts tomorrow, and the specimens so far are on preview.  

All in all over new 80 specimens for you to consider!!  

Best wishes, 

Mark Wrigley 
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